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January Newsletter 2022 

Happy New Year 
 Thank-you for all your kind messages regarding the show 2021 and for your 

Christmas gifts. 
 Thank-you all again for helping the show flow so seamlessly. 

Show Photographs  
 These are available to view on Saturday 8th and 15th January (covid restrictions 

permitting) at Liphook Junior School. 
 The photos will be displayed in the classroom opposite reception which was used 

by Primary and Grade 1 students as their changing area at the show. 
 Orders can be purchased using cash or card. Rob will be available to help with any 

queries. 

Dates 
 All dates are on our website. Please note that they are subject to change due to 

any future covid restriction alterations made by the government. 
 Current dates are as follows: 

8th Jan 2022 Beginning of Spring term 
12th Feb 2022 Last lessons before half-term 
 
26th Feb 2022 First lessons back after half-term 
7th April 2022 Last lessons of Spring Term 
 
26th April 2022 Beginning of Summer Term 
28th May 2022 Last lessons before half-term 
 
7th June 2022 First lessons back after half-term 
23rd July 2022 Last lessons of Summer Term 

ISTD Ballet Exams 
 Exams are planned for Summer 2022 for Grades 1, 2, & 3 subject to attendance 

and ability 
 Grades 5 & 6 will be considered for exams in 2023 as they have recently taken 

ISTD exams 
 More details to follow in the Spring 
 There will be extra exam lessons available in the Easter break in preparation for 

the Summer exams 
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Intermediate Foundation 
 This exam is available for those students wishing to take it. It will however need to 

fit around GCSE timetables. Parents are very welcome to discuss date 
preferences.  

 Please note that ISTD exam centres are still currently closed due to the pandemic. 
Hopefully this will change so a summer or autumn slot could be considered. 
Alternatively, the same date as the junior student’s exams could be used. 

 
Please be aware that as per the academy terms and conditions 6 weeks’ notice is required 
on departure from the academy or for dropping lessons.  
 
Dance fees are now due for the next half-term. You should receive an invoice. If you 
don’t please let us know. 
 
As always, Anne and I are available to answer any queries. 
 
More news and updates will be available as and when the covid situation changes. 
 
Wishing you all a very Happy and Healthy 2022. 
 


